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Nearly 1/3 of the fish and wildlife in the US are at elevated risk of extinction. Here in 

Oregon we have the opportunity to help recover those species that are most at-risk. 

This measure is cost-effective, easy to implement, and accomplishes an exceeding 

critical goal. I strongly urge you to support this bill! 

Thank you. 


